
Dear editor, 

We are very happy with the decision to accept our manuscript. We just made the following technical 
corrections:

- Correction of the caption of Figure 2.
- Correction of NOAH-MP to Noah-MP.
- Addition of the zenodo link to the repository with our code and data, in the text as a footnote, and in 
the Code and data availability section. 
- Addition of the reviewers to the Acknowledgments.

And of course, we wish you a merry Christmas as well, with all the best for the new year.

On behalf of all authors,
Remko Nijzink


